
The National Council for Construction (NCC) wishes to
remind all contractors operating within Zambia on the
requirement to erect a Construction Billboard at every
project site. 

Construction billboards are essential for:
Providing transparency and project information to the
public.

1.

Ensuring accountability in the construction process.2.
Enhancing the visibility of stakeholders involved in
infrastructure development.

3.

Mandatory Information on Construction Billboards:
Project title and description.
Names of the client, contractor, and consultant.

NCC will be conducting random inspections to ensure
adherence to this.
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